H-1 CORRESPONDENCE

From: jellijabar [mailto:jellijabar@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 10:49 PM

To: LBBIZ

Subject: 4th street vine public hearing on june 17th 2014

> Dear City of Long Beach Public Hearing Committee,
>
>
>
> | am writing on behalf of the Public Hearing for 4th street Vine held on June 17th at 5pm regarding the issuance of a
permit for entertainment without dancing by Patrons.
>
>
> We are tenants (a couple) living at 2130 east 4th street, Long Beach CA 90814 owned by Racquel Martinez.
>
>
> 4th street vine is a neighborhood bar hosting Live Bands and solo artists with Microphones in the space. They have
both of their doors open to the general public.

The patrons drink in the bar and are both standing outside the front talking and smoking cigarettes and in the back
drinking and smoking.
> | am unsure as to what the bar hours are however they have the outdoor patio open and available till at least
11:30pm or later.
> When the music is playing all doors are open. When the garbage is taken our at night and the bottles are being
disposed of, someone throws a garbage can or two of bottles in the garbage can waking us up from the bottles crashing
in the can late at night. | have lived in my building for over 9 years and have complained to the city regarding the loud
noises from its patrons and its music. We are very unhappy that this business has been allowed to infiltrate what once
was a nice, safe, quiet neighborhood. It would be smart if the business owners themselves would have visited each
apartment and listen to the loud noise from their business that has gone on until midnite. There is no other business on
4th street that has been allowed to do this. Please help put a stop to the insensitivity of our living environments.

> Sincerely,
>
>

> We are Tenants (a couple) living together @ 2130 E 4th street Long Beach CA 90814



